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To: Dr. Cristiana Pasca Palmer
Executive Secretary
CBD
Montreal, Canada
Fax: *1 514-288-6588
E-mail: secrerlariatla.cbd.int

After compliments,

Subject: Submission of Information Requested in
on Contained Use (Article 6).

With reference to your Notification Ref: 86806 dated 8th September 2017 regarding the
abovementioned subject,

I would like to inform you that the Sultanate is still in the process of preparing and reviewing
the development of legislation and the national framework of biosafety. Therefore; we are unable

now to submit the Information Requested in Decision VIIV17 on Contained Use (Article 6).

Thank you for your co-operation and best regards.

Mohamed
Director of Intern Department

Address: Ministry of Environment and Climate Affairs
P,O. Box: 323, P.C: 100, Muscat, Oman
Tell: 00 968 24404817, Fax: 00 968 24691232
Email: icd@meca.goY.om

Date: 15/1012017
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